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Good Morning:
 
Thank you all for staying late last night to participate in the Nash Stream Citizen’s Advisory
Committee meeting.   It was productive, informative and as always, slightly controversial.
 
Todd/Maggie – once you have the draft meeting notes, please circulate for review before we
finalize.
 
Maggie/Clint – please forward your presentations for our files here in Concord.
 
I have spoken with Director Mason and informed him that NHFG was unrepresented.  He regretted
missing the meeting and that no one was available from his agency.  (As we know, Jake Debow is
away and they’re still recruiting for Jill and John’s replacement.)
 
I plan to call Corey Clark at DES to make the connection and share the feedback we received from
camp owners and committee members about the dam reconstruction project.  I will impress upon
him the importance of DES conducting a public hearing before settling on a final design and access
plan.  It is not the role of DNCR-DFL to manage the public input process for this project.
 
A formal letter to DES co-signed by DNCR and NHFG expressing the importance of a public hearing
can/may follow soon.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Patrick
 
 
Patrick D. Hackley, Director
Division of Forests & Lands
Department of Natural & Cultural Resources
172 Pembroke Road
Concord, NH 03301
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